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 The Education Fund Honored by 
the School Board of Miami-Dade County 

We are proud to report that the School Board of Miami-Dade County honored The Education
Fund at its meeting on May 19 for our work and innovation in public schools.

We are especially grateful to School Board member Dr. Marta Perez for initiating this
recognition, and to all of the School Board members for their warm remarks and co-
sponsorship of the item.

The four-page School Board proclamation highlighted the history and current work of The
Education Fund to improve and support Miami-Dade County Public Schools (MDCPS) and
concluded with the following resolution:  

WHEREAS, The Education Fund clearly demonstrates through its past work and its
significant continuing efforts that it is an integral part of supporting and improving
our public schools in Miami-Dade to ensure all children have an opportunity to reach
their full potential and succeed. NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT: The
School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, approve Resolution No. 21-020 of The
School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, recognizing The Education Fund for
over thirty-five years of outstanding commitment, generous donation, and continued
support to the students of Miami-Dade County Public Schools.

The Education Fund President Linda Lecht, in accepting this recognition, emphasized that the
honor is a result of many collaborations including those with numerous district staff and
thousands of teachers and school administrators, and due to the support of The Education
Fund Board of Directors and our donors, including the following: The Frederick A. DeLuca
Foundation, Ocean Bank, Ford Motor Company Fund, Assurant, Verizon, Wells Fargo,
Walmart, Sapoznik Insurance, TD Bank, Lynn and Louis Wolfson II Family Foundation,
Pinnacle, Florida Power & Light, Peacock Foundation, The Kirk Foundation, The Batchelor
Foundation, The Jorge M. Perez Family Foundation, The Miami Foundation, PL Dodge
Foundation, PNC Bank, Florida Blue, Kids In Need Foundation, Truist Foundation, Braman
Family Foundation, Humana, TriMix Foundation, Valley Bank, and many other organizations,
as well as a myriad of individuals. 

The Education Fund Board Chair Pablo Pino, TD Bank’s South Florida Market President, and
Vice-Chair Ernest P. Modock, Jr., Ford Motor Company’s Autonomous Vehicle Terminal
Manager, accepted the honor on behalf of the board of directors and assured the School
Board that The Education Fund is committed to many more decades of ensuring all students
succeed.

See More of What We Do at www.educationfund.org
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